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10 November 2017
Re: Herefordshire Joint Schools’ Carol Service

Dear Parents,

The Year 5&6 Choir will be singing in the Herefordshire Joint Schools’ Carol Service on Thursday
30th November at 5.00pm in the Cathedral. Pupils are expected to remain in school between the
end of school and the service. There will be no clubs for Year 5&6 performers. Pupils will be
supervised and provided with a sandwich tea before being taken to the Cathedral ready for the
start of the event at 5.00pm. We expect the service to last for approximately an hour and
afterwards, the children need to be collected from the Junior School rather than the Cathedral.

To ensure that there is enough room to seat everyone, the audience for this event will be
limited to two tickets per family which need to be collected from the School Office. These will be
ready for collection from Monday 13th November. The tickets are free of charge but are
essential for entry. (Please do not collect tickets from more than one school if siblings are
involved.) Should your child be unavailable to take part on this occasion please do let me know
by Monday 20th November.

Should you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me via the
School Office or by email r.toolan@herefordcs.com.

Yours sincerely,

\adhadl Ty

Rachael Toolan
Head of Music
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